FULL NOTICE OF INTENT TO AMEND 

ADMINISTRATIVE RULES RELATED TO THE PRACTICE OF PHARMACY 

TAKE NOTICE that the North Dakota State Board of Pharmacy will hold a public hearing to address proposed amendments to existing sections  of N.D Admin. Code relating to the ND State Board of Pharmacy Practice Act at 10:00 AM  on Thursday, July 20th, 2023, at the Board of Pharmacy Office Conference Room – 1838 E Interstate Ave in Bismarck, ND.  The proposed revisions include:
61-01-01 Organization of Board-Revising the Board’s stated purpose and contact information

61-02-01-03 Pharmaceutical compounding standards-Update to adopt revised United States Pharmacopeia 795 & 797 chapters.
61-02-07.1 Pharmacy Technician-revisions to tech-check-tech, posting of registration and reinstatement process for technicians.

61-03-01 Licensure of Pharmacists-Create Canadian license transfer process and posting of registration.
61-04-10 CLIA Waived Laboratory Tests-Allow delegation to Registered Pharmacy Technicians

61-04-12 Limited Prescriptive Authority for Naloxone-Make section product agnostic for other opioid reversal agents.

The proposed amendments and new sections are not expected to have an impact on the regulated community in excess of $50,000.   A copy of the proposed rules are available at www.nodakpharmacy.com   or may be obtained by writing the North Dakota State Board of Pharmacy, calling (701) 877-2404 or by email ndboph2@ndboard.pharmacy.   Also, written comments may be submitted to 1838 E Interstate Ave Suite D, Bismarck, ND 58503 until August 4th, 2023.  If you plan to attend the public hearing and will need special facilities or assistance relating to a disability, please contact the North Dakota State Board of Pharmacy at the above telephone number or address at least 14 days prior to the public hearing.

Dated this 7th  day of June , 2023.

Mark J. Hardy, PharmD

Executive Director

